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Montréal, February 20, 2024 

 

To :  Alberta Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission  

 Autorité des marchés financiers 
 Canadian Securities Exchange 
 
 

Re:   Change of auditors of Cerro de Pasco Resources Inc. (the “Corporation”) 

Pursuant to Regulation 51-102 respecting Continuous Disclosure Obligations  
(“R51-102”), this letter hereby provides a change of auditors notice as follows: 

Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton LLP resigned as the Corporation’s auditors on its own 
initiative, on November 1st, 2023. 

The resignation of Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton LLP was considered and approved by 
the Board of Directors of the Corporation. 

There were no modifications of opinion by Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton LLP in the 
Auditor's reports of the two most recently completed fiscal years for which an Auditor’s 
report was issued ended December 31, 2021 and 2022. 

The Board of Directors of the Corporation is of the opinion that there were no reportable 
events as defined by R51-102 which occurred in connection with the audit of the two most 
recently completed fiscal years for which an Auditor’s report was issued or for any period 
subsequent to the most recently completed fiscal period for which an Auditor’s report was 
issued. 

The appointment of Davidson and Company LLP, Chartered Professional Accountants, as 
successor auditors for the current fiscal year was considered and approved by the Board of 
Directors of the Corporation. 

Dated this 20th day of February, 2024. 

Yours truly, 

Cerro de Pasco Resources Inc. 

 

James Cardwell, Chief Financial Officer 
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